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January 15, 2021 

Mr. Brian Wilkie 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. 

7447 Pin Oak Drive, P.O. Box 120 
Niagara Falls ON L2E 6S9 
Brian.Wilkie@npei.ca  

Dear Mr. Wilkie: 

Re: Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. (Niagara Peninsula Energy) 
2021 Cost of Service Rate Application  

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2020-0040 

The Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) is in receipt of Niagara Peninsula Energy’s proposed 
settlement proposal, filed on January 7, 2021. 

Procedural Order No. 1, issued on October 13, 2020, tentatively scheduled a 
presentation of settlement proposal on January 18, 2021. The OEB has reviewed the 
filed settlement proposal and does not find it necessary to have the settlement proposal 
presented. The presentation of the settlement proposal on January 18, 2021 is 
cancelled.    

Yours truly, 

Original Signed By

Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
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